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BUDGET HEARING NOTICE

The Saranac Village Council will hold a Public Hearing on
the proposed budget for fiscal year March 1, 2022 through
February 28, 2023. The Hearing will be held on Monday,
February 21, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Saranac Village Office,
27 N Bridge Street, Saranac. The property tax millage rate
proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget, will be
a subject of this hearing. A copy of the proposed budget is
available for public inspection at the Saranac Village Office,
27 N Bridge Street, Saranac.

Becky Straubel, Treasurer
Village of Saranac
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